
 

 

September 5, 2022 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO H.E. DR. WILLIAM SAMOEI RUTO 

President-Elect of the Republic of Kenya.  

 

The American Chamber of Commerce Kenya (AMCHAM) wishes to congratulate H.E. 
Dr. William Samoei Ruto on being declared the President-Elect of the Republic of 
Kenya.  

We also take this opportunity to congratulate Kenyans for exercising their democratic 
right and civic duty to vote in one of the most peaceful general elections in Kenya’s 
recent history. We wish president-elect Dr. William Ruto, and all duly elected public 
officials every success as they embark on the important task of delivering their vision 
for the Kenyan people and the shared hope for a peaceful, united and prosperous 
Kenya. 

AMCHAM remains committed to advancing the decades old and mutually beneficial 
commercial relationship between Kenya and the United States, to realize inclusive 
economic growth and prosperity of all Kenyans. 
 

American Chamber of Commerce (AmCham) Kenya 
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